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3 PURCHASE OF WHEELED BINS (AN133-2005) 
 
Reference is made to Article IV of the Environmental Services and Sustainability Committee of 21st 
June 2004 when prices were accepted for purchase of wheeled bins for 2004/05.   
 
Tender prices are applicable to 31st December 2005.  Monies are available in the Department’s 
Capital and Revenue Budgets for 2005/06, and authority is requested to purchase replacement 
wheeled bins up to the value of £68,932. 
 


